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         9th March 2017 
Dear parents, 
 
Letters Sent Home this Week 
Class 4   -  Science Museum Trip (attached) 
Classes 1 & 2 - Summer Term Infant Milk Letter (attached)  
All Classes  - Red Nose Day leaflet (Friday 10th March) 
 
Class 4 Isle of Wight Trip 
Just to remind you that the fourth instalment of £60.00 is now due.  Please ensure 
that payments are kept up to date and speak to Lynne, if you are not sure how much 
you have paid. 
 
Voice in a Million 
Thank you to all the parents that supported us last night, I’m sure you will all agree 
that it was a very good concert and the children did very well, despite the late night!! 
Can we please remind you all that although we are more than happy for you to take 
photos and videos of your own children, please do not share any on social media that 
have photos of any other children or members of staff, unless you have obtained 
permission from them first. 
 
Teacher/Parent Consultations 
These will take place on 15th and 16th March and the appointment times, for those of 
you that have returned your forms, are attached. 
 
Filming in Little Gaddesden 
In case you are not aware, there will be some filming work for the programme “The 
Crown” in the village on Friday 10th March.  Most of the filming will be at the Church 
but there will also be some on the Nettleden Road.   The Film Company has hired the 
bowls club car park exclusively, from 7pm this evening until 7pm Friday evening. 
 
Dacorum Swimming Trials – Thursday 27th April 
If your child is in year 5 or 6 and currently swims for a club, then they may wish to 
be considered for the Junior Dacorum Swimming Team.  Please speak to Lynne in the 
office who will be able to provide you with further details. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Teenage Cancer Trust 
Toby had his head shaved last week to support the above charity.  If you would like 
to make a donation, the link is:- 
 https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/T-BUNTING 
 
Northchurch Baptist Church – Monday 20th March 2017 – Classes 3 & 4 
We are very fortunate to have been invited to Northchurch Baptist Church 
preparation for Easter.  We are planning to take the children on the minibus in groups 
of 15.  Please can you complete the slip at the foot of this letter and return it to the 
office with your £2.00 voluntary contribution towards transport costs.  
 
Comic Relief – Friday 24th March 
We will support “Red Nose Day” on Friday 24th March.  The children may come to 
school in red for a donation of £1.00 to this charity.  More information will be sent 
home with the children tomorrow. 
 
Message from “The Friends” 
We are organising a Cheese and Wine evening on Thursday 23rd March at 8pm at the 
Berkley in Berkhamsted.  Please gather your groups of friends together and come 
along!  The cost will be £25 per head – this includes 45 mins guided tasting of 4 
wines, cheeses and charcuterie plus a card with £5 on to use for further wine.  Feel 
free to invite any friends – the more the merrier.  This will be a really relaxed 
evening out which will also raise some funds for the school so please come along if you 
can.  We really need to know numbers by the end of this week so please let either 
Penny Brash (Jamie and Annabelle’s mum) or your year rep know if you can make it. 
 
Tring School Hockey Tournament – 23rd March 2017 
Many thanks to those of you that have returned the slips; we can confirm that we 
have the following spaces still available: 
 
Class 2 - 8 
Class 3 - 4 
Class 4 - 1 
 
Flute Lessons 
If anyone is interested in learning to play the flute at school, then we do have a few 
spaces available.  Please speak to Lynne in the office. 
 
School Meals 
Just to remind you that next week will be “Week 1” menu. 
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Book Vouchers 
We still have a number of £1 book tokens in the office which are valid until 26th 
March.  Please speak to the office if you would like some. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Charis Geoghegan 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Class 3 & 4, Northchurch Baptist Church - Monday 20th March 2017 
 

I give permission for my child …………………………………….. to travel by minibus to 
Northchurch Baptist Church and enclose my £2.00 voluntary contribution. 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………  (parent/guardian)+- 


